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Geoff,

I am resending this email from last spring with my resume attached. Let me know if this will work this way -
The only additional info is that | made the list from the 6 to 3 last time after my initial interview with the

Gov. general counsel. The - is Rick Figlio - he came from the Ausley law firm in Tall.
where former Supreme Court Justice Major Harding is now practicing. | know Justice Harding and he will
be reaching out to Mr. Figlio on my behalf;

Our interviews have not been set yet but | expect to hear something later this week scheduling the initial
interview. Will keep you posted and thank you again - | am keeping good thoughts for the Gov.'s race!

Geoff,

This is GREAT news. Attached is my resume - | think that my strong public safety background should be
a plus to them. The SO was represented by the PBA at one time and the FOP as well while | worked
there. Of course, my husband is a major with the SO so | definitely have a very strong law enforcement

Anyway, if tﬁere are any questions, please let me know and THANK YOU!!

>>> Geoff Bichler <Geoff@bichlerlaw.com> 3/26/2010 11:19 AM >>>
Nancye,

See below! FOP will offer formal endorsement. Send me bio and all info asap and | will try to get this on
FOP letterhead. GB

From: James W. Preston [mailto:james628@aol.com]

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 11:11 AM

To: Geoff Bichler

Subject: RE: Nancye Jones and judicial appointment in Volusia

Based on your recommendation, we will be glad to offer an endorsement. Please send me back ground
information at your convenience. | will contact our members in the Volusia area for any feedback.

James W. Preston
State President

Florida State Lodge

WARNING

This email message and any attachment hereto, contains privileged and confidential information intended
only for the use of the person named above. If the reader or recipient of this message is not the
individual or entity named above, or the employee or person responsible for delivering this message to
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited by law and by the sender. If you have received this communication in
error, please immediately notify the sender by email
president@floridastatefop.org<mai|to:president@floridastatefop.org> and delete the message
immediately.



